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11 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Further to our recent letter regarding the proposal to change the length of our school day, we can now 
confirm the consultation has been completed.  
 
From 1 September 2024 our school hours will change to: 
 

New School Hours – September 2024 

8:40am Gates Open 

8:45am - Classroom Doors Close (Recorded Late 

after this time) 

3:15pm – School Ends 

 
 
This change is in line with the Government recommendation that all schools should open for 32.5 
hours per week from September 2024. 
 
Please be assured that childcare provision before and after school will be adapted to fit around the new 
school day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Julie Cook 
Headteacher 
 
 
Bidbury Infant School Governing Body 
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